
Dear colleague,

In order to continue to promote the Trotteur Français internationally, LeTROT  is pleased to provide

you with a new weekly magazine "The French Trotting Week".

A real communication tool, this magazine will offer you every week, a deciphering of the Trotting

industry news in France. To do this, press articles will be selected and translated so that you can

easily be informed of our latest news.

Exchanges, debates, results, new regulations, discovery of the French model through breeding, races

and sales will be proposed to you in this review. Thus, it will allow those who wish to do so, to learn

about the major information of the French industry.

LeTROT is at your side to give you all the tools and experiences to make our Trotteur Français shine

even more.

Feel free to suggest to your members, media and anyone else who is interested to subscribe by

sending an email to the following address frenchtrottingweek@letrot.com mentioning your name,

first name and status.

Have a nice reading!


